SALESMEN HOLD ANNUAL MEETING
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Paul Shoaf, stylist, standing, displays the 1962 Fall line to Adams-Millis
salesmen at the annual sales meeting held at the Sheraton Hotel on December 11
and 12, From the several patterns, styles and colors, the salesmen made
selections to go into production for the 1962 Fall season.
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Above, the salesmen and company officials are shown as follows: Front
row, left to right, are Percy C. Idol, James A. Jarvis, George P. Filardi,
Goley R. Marlette (Director of Research and Development), Harry G. Bell
(Vice President in Charge of Manufacturing), Charles P. Wirsching (Vice
President in Charge of Sales), James H. Millis (President), Paul C. Shoaf
(Stylist): Second row, left to right, are Sidney Muller, R. Mayne Bundy (Vice
President), John C. Merrick, Jr., Ed A. Hall, Frank M. Gordon, John D.
Idol, Thomas W. Houser, Frank B. Smith, J. W. McGuinn, Jr., Marion S.

Hutton and Francis H. White.
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